Attorney Harris “Writing”
Article Published

Attorney Maria E. Harris, recently had an article published

in The Legal Intelligencer. The article, “The Significance of
Writing in the Legal Setting” was published in the “Young
Lawyers Supplement” to The Legal Intelligencer on Tuesday,
January 22.

In the article, Maria talks about being an attorney annd why
the ability to write, proficiently, is imperative. “Writing in
the law is a form of art — advocacy in its most creative form.
The goal is to paint a pathway that leads to an obvious
conclusion, one that the reader could and should have reached
on his or her own when given the same information.”

Maria Harris is an attorney with Martin Law, focusing her
practice on Social Security and ERISA or long-term disability.
She was recently elected the vice chair of the young lawyers
division of the Philadelphia Bar Association.
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